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Fire Comments 1731 Friendship Road

From John Hornick (Fire Services) <jhornick@hallcounty.org>
Date Wed 8/6/2025 12:54 PM

To  Beth Garmon (Planning) <bgarmon@hallcounty.org>
Cc  Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning) <kelliott@hallcounty.org>

Board of Commissioners on August 28, 2025
Hall County Fire Marshal Comments For 1731 Friendship Road

1. The multi-story building will require a supervised fire protection system.

2. Additional fire hydrants may be required.

3. The proposed multi story building shall have approved radio coverage for emergency responders within the
building based on the existing coverage levels of the public safety communication systems utilized by the
jurisdiction.

4. If approved modifications to plans may be required during the development review process.

Regards,

John Hornick, NPQ Fire Service Plans Examiner 1
Lieutenant, Hall County Fire Rescue

Hall County Government

Main: 770-531-6838 | Cell: 404-597-0083
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